
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 
PERSON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 

Official notice is hereby given that the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Budget for Person County 
has been presented to the Board of Commissioners by the County Manager, and is 
available for public inspection in the Office of the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners in 
Room 212 of the Person County Office Building, from 8:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday, at the Public Library during operating hours, and on Person County’s 
website, www.personcountync.gov.   
 
In accordance with N. C. General Statute 159-12(b), the Person County Board of 
Commissioners will conduct a Budget Public Hearing on Monday, June 6, 2022, at 7:00 
p.m.  The Budget Public Hearing will be held in the Auditorium in the Person County Office 
Building, 304 S. Morgan Street, Roxboro, NC and citizens will have an opportunity to 
address the Board of Commissioners concerning the recommended budget.   
   
       Brenda B. Reaves, MMC, NCMCC 
       Clerk to the Board  


